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Sensitive: Legal 

20 June 2023 
NSW Police Force 

Mr Enzo Camporeale 
Director, Legal 
Special Commission of Inquiry into LGBTIQ hate crimes 
121 Macquarie St 
SYDNEY NSW 2000 

By email: 

Dear Mr Camporeale 

Special Commission of Inquiry into LGBTIQ hate crimes — Production of documents pursuant 
to Summons No. NSWPF5 

We refer to: 

• summons No. NSWPF5, issued to the Commissioner of NSW Police (Commissioner) on 28 July 
2022 (Summons); 

• your letter of 15 June 2023 requesting additional material searches to be conducted and material 
produced pursuant to the Summons (Letter); and 

• our letter of 16 June 2023 requesting an extension to comply with the Summons and noting 
material was being sought from the Government Records Repository. 

A copy of the Summons and Letter are enclosed. 

Production of Documents 
The Commissioner is to produce 290 documents in response to the Summons and Letter. A copy of 
an index listing the documents being produced is also enclosed with this letter. The documents will 
be produced electronically, with production being facilitated on the Commissioner's behalf by Corm 
Chambers Westgarth. 

As noted in our previous correspondence, we do not have access to the hard copy material that 
currently sits with the Inquiry. However, it appears a large portion of the material provided today has 
separately been produced to the Inquiry. The documentary tender bundle is supportive in that regard. 

Non-Publication Claims 
We are instructed that non-publication claims in regards to the documents produced in response to 
the Summons and Letter are still being considered. We will endeavour to provide these to the Inquiry 
as soon as possible. 

On this basis, the documents will be produced on a confidential basis. 

Yours sincerely 

Katherine Garaty 
Director — Crime Disruption and Special Inquiry Law 
Office of the General Counsel 
NSW Police Force 
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